
Dear Season Ticket Holders,  
 
Thank you for your continued support to the Tin Shop Theatre. We enjoy providing entertaining, 

thoughtful productions for your enjoyment. Loyal patrons like you are the reason that we are able to 

present new shows every season. Your local theatre support is appreciated.  

 
For the past couple of months the Buchanan Area Fine Arts Council has been hard at work preparing our 

2019 season. We are excited to bring to the stage diverse genres this year. 

 
For our new season you will find comedy, drama, suspense and musical theatre. As done in previous 

years our season line up will continue to feature two weekend productions.  

 

Along with returning veteran directors such as Kelly Carlin, Alice Kring, Martha Branson-Banks and Sam 

Blevins, our new directors are Dawn Haggerty, Dr. Pat Moore and Megan Goodrich. These storytellers 

are excited for you to experience the production they will direct with their cast. 

 
Our theatre would not be thriving as it is today without your continued patronage through ticket sales, 

generous donations, and your actual attendance at our theatrical productions. Year after year we strive to 

discover more ways to bring the magic of live theatre to our community. 
 
Please remember to reserve seats through box office to ensure you have a seat. 269-695-6464. 

 

Thank you for supporting live and local theatre!  
 

With sincere gratitude, 
The Buchanan Fine Arts Council 
 

         
 


